The Weekly Newsletter of Mr. Courchane, SJE September 22, 2023

"Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life." John 6:35

Dear Parents and Students:

The eighth grade had their first science test of the year. If you have not yet seen it and signed it and sent it back in with your student, please do so at your earliest convenience.

On Monday, September 25, we will have our first prayer pod. During prayer pods, students in K4-8 join together in small groups to learn more about our school theme and the St. John Way.

Our theme is stated above. Jesus is the main thing we need in life. How do 8th graders remember that and act it out each day?

The St. John Way asks us to work on Perseverance, Respect, Responsibility, Compassion, and Service. These important values will guide the 8th graders all year as they interact with other grades, each other, and adults. They will guide the 8th graders' actions as they do their school work, participate in extra-curricular activities, and perform service for others.

If your 8th grader is interested in attending Martin Luther High School, more information can be found at https://martinlutherhs.schooladminonline.com/users/sign_up

Important September Dates

September 25 - Picture Retake Day

September 26 - St. Matthias Parish School high school information night from 6:30 -7:30 PM for students in grades 6-8

Sincerely,

Mr. Courchane

8th Grade Homeroom Middle School Science and Religion

"Short cuts make long delays."

J. R. R. Tolkien